
 
Oct. 15, 2020 

 
The first quarter of the 2020-21 School Year is now 
behind us, and Morton Schools Superintendent Dr. 
Jeffrey Hill takes the opportunity to grade District 
709 and its response to the pandemic so far, along 
with providing an update on the district’s progress 
on a variety of other fronts.  
 
He speaks to Potter Points here. 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/morton-high-school-morton-morton-il/evtaa66da404e

